
 

Message from Honourable Rachel Notley 
Premier of Alberta 

 
On behalf of the Government of Alberta, it is my pleasure to welcome you to 
The Centennial Gala — Celebrating 100 Years of Canadian Women's Right to 
Vote. 
 
Canadian Federation of Business and Professional Women Calgary is an 
excellent example of Alberta’s tradition of strong and determined women 
showing leadership in their community. We owe a debt of gratitude to your 
decades of contributions toward women’s issues and for helping shape our 
province’s business and professional community. 
 
From Nellie McClung’s participation in the formation of your group, to the 
activities of your members today, Business and Professional Women Calgary 
has been an important part of promoting and supporting women throughout 
Alberta’s history. 
 
“Women set the standards for the world, and it is for us, women in Canada, to 
set the standards high,” Nellie McClung once said. Keep focused on what is 
right and what is good, and your example will be one others cannot help but 
follow. 
 
Best wishes for many more successful years to come. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Rachel Notley 
 
August 13, 2016 


